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2/13/2018 John Fong Chinese for Affirmative Action

We recently brought on a Co-Executive Director to join the existing 

Executive Director in co-leading the organization. We believe with one-

on-one coaching, one-on-two facilitated coordinating, and board 

development in working with co-Executive Directors, the new 

structure will lead to improved organizational performance.  Would 

our organization be eligible in applying?

The organization would be eligible to apply for consulting fees but salary differential expenses incurred by 

adding an additional co-CEO, interim or otherwise, would not be eligible.  The review panel will use the 

application content to determine how the proposed project meets the goals and priorities. Nonprofit Resiliency Fund 2/22/2018
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